



Mr. Nathan Tidridge/Indigenous Studies Waterdown District High School 215 Parkside Drive Waterdown, Ontario L8B 1B9 Via email:

Dear Nathan:

Re: The Queen's Jubilee Treaty Forest

Thank you for reaching out to our First Nation to work with you, your students, the City of Hamilton, and the Waterdown Rotary Club, to create a Treaty Forest to honour Queen Elizabeth II's Jubilee.

We appreciate your continued recognition and support of the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation (MCFN), as the Treaty holders of the area on which Waterdown District High School stands.

The MCFN are very happy to provide this letter of support for the Treaty Forest project, and we will encourage our students to contact you in order to be a part of the tree planting.

Councillors Fawn Sault (and Erma Ferrell (will be available if you require any additional information as the project progresses.

Please keep our Nation updated on the progress of the project as you continue your valuable work on Indigenous Studies in sharing the history of the Waterdown area.

Yours truly,

Chief R. Stacey Laforme

R. May

crsl/ef

cc: file



